
 

A Word from the Wenigs... 

(Please notice our address for the near 

future is  Kyle’s parents’ home in WI) 

  Kyle & Jayne Wenig 

    *       W2562 County Road OO   *     

 Oostburg, WI 53070 

Your generosity is so appreciated! THANK YOU! 

Tax deductable gifts can be sent to our address to the 

left… 

Please make checks payable to Athletes in Action and 

put our staff account # in the Memo Line: #0581139 

www.TEAMWENIG.com 
 

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org 
 

Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org 

The Next Step…  We take our next steps in following the 
Lord to Australia Saturday, September 18th!  After months of  
preparing and anticipating, it’s FINALLY here!  
 As we shared with you back in March, the Lord has 
had us in a process of following Him to the harvest fields in 
Australia.  We had NO idea of the needs there when we first 
felt God calling us internationally. He used a divine  
appointment between Jean Anderson (Jayne’s new staff 
trainer) and our AIA staff in Sydney to show us!  When Jean 
was in Sydney taking their daughter to Hillsong International 
Leadership College, she stayed with Gary & Jess for a few 
days. Multiple times they asked her “if she knew of ANYONE 
who might be interested in serving short term and helping 
them” – they were overwhelmed by all the needs in the sports 
world for the Gospel. Little did Jean know, but while she was 
there, we were calling her husband, Leif, and asking him to 
pray for us to have wisdom and direction in the international 
placement process.  Isn’t God amazing in how He reveals His 
purposes and plans if we are willing to wait and trust?!  The 
Lord has been faithful to answer many prayers in the Visa  
application process and in our transition from North Carolina to 
Sydney. We have been on the move and living out of suitcases 
since May, but have felt His peace and presence every step of 
the journey.  
 As we had shared when we got back from East Asia, 
our experience there was incredible and transforming.  We 
have since been preparing for Australia in a variety of ways. 
We have been doing LOTS of paperwork, attending  
conferences for cross cultural ministry training, as well as 
wrapping up loose ends like selling cars and changing phone 
plans.  We have also been enjoying quality time with our  
families in PA & WI. Thank YOU for the many ways you 
bring encouragement and blessing to us in this process! 

Quality Time for Dad & AJ 

This “Big Boy” is 1 year old 

already! He is officially “off the 

charts” at over 33 inches long 

Celebrating with some Birthday 

Cake– Check out the webpage for 

more details of the fun we had! 

Prayer Requests 
 

For wisdom as we pack. 
We will mostly just be 
taking clothes and 
trusting the Lord to  
provide the things we 
need like beds, sofa, 
dishes etc. 
 
For our travel day(s). 
We will have 30+ hrs of 
travel . PLEASE pray for 
all of us! 
 
For God to lead us as 
we seek housing. 
 
For us to get connected 
with community, a 
church, and our staff 
team quickly!  
 
 
THANK YOU for praying 
on our behalf! 
  


